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MOHICAN ADVOCATES, INC. 
 

 

      January 9, 2012 

 

 

Dear Friend of Mohican: 

 

The State of Ohio has authorized and virtually mandated drilling and timbering in all state parks 

and forests, no exceptions.  If you want to study an eight page summary of the legislation that 

created this mandate as of September 30, 2011, send your request to ericmiller@neo.rr.com.   

 

It is a fact that all legislative hurdles to drilling and timbering Mohican State Forest, Mohican 

State Park and Malabar Farm State Park have been eliminated.  Nonetheless, Ohio Division of 

Natural Resources (ODNR) can still refrain from devastating these priceless local parks.  You 

can help protect the Mohican Complex by contacting local officials, township trustees, school 

boards, village council, city council, county commissioners, health department boards, or any 

other public board you care to approach.  Ask them to adopt the attached non-binding resolution. 

  

At this point, our best hope to stop the Mohican Complex from being fracked or timbered is to 

generate enough public support for Mohican that ODNR will voluntarily refrain from signing 

leases.  We are asking you to go to these local government bodies, not because they can stop 

ODNR (they can’t) but because they can help you generate a public outcry that will prompt 

ODNR to voluntarily refrain from leasing these properties to the timber or fracking industries.   

 

If you want more information or background, please go to our website. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

      Eric S. Miller 

      (419) 522-6262 

      ericmiller@neo.rr.com 

      13 Park Avenue West, Suite 608 

      Mansfield, OH  44902 
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